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My name is Jack Stephens, I am a native Oregonian who has worked in the housing 

industry for over a decade. There are many reasons why I oppose this bill, but I 

believe that the simplest argument against it is also the strongest. The Governor has 

put forth an ambitious and commendable goal of creating 36,000 housing units each 

year, this bill will make that impossible. This goal wont be possible without the help of 

a tremendous amount of investment and collaboration, this bill will curb that and will 

continue to keep our housing supply well short of demand.  


